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OUR NEXT BUREAU 
MEETING 

Sunday, AUGUST 23, 2009 
Pasadena Scottish Rite 

150 North Madison Ave. 
Pasadena, California 

     
2009 Grand Lodge 

Resolutions – 
“The Doan Commentaries” 

IT’S NOT TOO LATE! 

Attend the Long Beach/Los Angeles 
Scottish Rite’s 4th Annual Southwest 
Regional Reunion on June 11-14 in 

Long Beach.  Once in a lifetime 
event!  See www.srrr.org for more 

info. 
 

 
 

Burbank Lodge No. 406 
Celebrates  its 

100th Anniversary 
    

The Grand Master and his 
Officers will be present for this 
very special event on July 18, 
from 6 P.M. to 11 P.M.  Due to the 
expected large crowd, it will be 
held in the Calamigos Polo Room 
at the Los Angeles Equestrian 
Center, 480 Riverside Drive, in 
Burbank.  The cost is $50.00 per 
person. Call the Lodge Secretary 
at (818) 848-3750 for reservations 
and tickets. 
 

 

 

Masonic Family Search 
In Progress 

At his 2008 Installation, our Grand 
Master announced plans to reconnect 
with lost California Masons and 
widows.  This “family reunion” has 
now started through the Grand Lodge 
Member Services Team, with a new 
staff member, Ms. Sara Cannon, 
dedicated to finding and 
communicating with the missing folk.  

Sara has been able to locate over 700 
lost members and widows to date, 
from the 4,000 or so missing.  She 
reconnects them with their Lodges, 
and also provides information about 
the Masonic Homes Outreach 
Program for those in need of support.  

160TH 
Annual 

Communication 
 

 
 

OCTOBER 2-4, 2009 
 

Registration is now open for 
attending the Grand Lodge 
activities in San Francisco. 
Package and ticket order forms 
were mailed recently to all 
Masons in California.  Be sure 
you order hotel and banquet 
packages now, since they are 
limited and go fast. 

 

 

 
 

YOUTH GROUPS 
HONORED 

 

Our Service Bureau showed its love 
and appreciation for the Masonic 
Youth Groups in California on May 
17th, when we were visited by 
representatives of the Jobs 
Daughters, Rainbow and Demolay 
organizations who spoke eloquently 
about the activities of their groups 
and their appreciation of Masonry.   
 
With our Board President Ron 
Alcorn in the above picture are 
Brandon Mann, So. Cal. Deputy 
Master Councilor, Madelaine 
Parker, Grand Worthy Associate 
Advisor, and Darcy Yates, Miss 
Calif. Jobs Daughters 2008-9. 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
The Covina Masonic Homes is 

hosting a Patriotic Summer Festival 
on Flag Day, June 14, starting at 

noon.  Cost $10 adult, $5 for kids 12 
and under.  Contact 626-251-2230. 

 
Also, Glendora Lodge 404 will be 
celebrating its 100th Anniversary 

with a Ceremony, Social and Dinner, 
beginning at 4:30 PM on Sunday, 
June 28.  Contact 909-239-0827. 
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